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Miss Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12th Street 

New York, New York 10014 

Dear Sylvia: 

Just a note to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 14 February. 
You might be interested to know that I am leaving tomorrow morning 
to attend the Annual Meeting of the American Academy of Forensic 
Sciences in Hawaii. It will be exactly one year since I presented 
my paper before this same group in Chicago in 1966.. I am fascinated 
when I think of how much has developed regarding the Warren Commission 
Report since that time! 

I was disappointed to learn that LIFE Magazine has apparently 

lost interest or dropped their proposed project for whatever reason. 

Too bad - an outfit of their size could have made a big difference 

in pushing for a re-investigation. I must confess that I was a 

little surprised and disappointed that I never heard from Ed Kern 

or anyone else at LIFE Magazine following our session in early 

December 1966. 

I shall be watching anxiously to see what happens with Kupferman's 

continuing efforts to examine the autopsy photos and x-rays. I am 

not optimistic about his success in this quest, although he. has 

my complete sympathy and admiration for his efforts. 

I hope that I shall be able to get to New York in the early Spring, 

and I hope that we can get together at that time. 

With kindest regards, 
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Cy#il H. Wecht, M.D., LL.B. 
CHW/pat


